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     Could you please use some decent, common sense to manage forests in 

Oregon?  Here in Banks, Oregon we have seen the Hampton mill shut down because 

of your new restrictive ideas about harvesting fewer trees in 2024 to somehow 

improve habitat for animals. 

 

     Years ago the forests of the northwest were overharvested.  Over the years good 

management replaced bad management.  Oregon's forests have been managed 

quite well recently.  Why should that change now?  Please stop the unnecessary new 

restrictions. 


